
Metropolitan School District of Washington Township

Operations Team 
Angela Britain-Smith (Director of Operations), Brent England (Operations 

Manager), Annette Guenther (Child Nutrition Supervisor), Bruce Goberville 

(Maintenance Supervisor), Brian Clouse (Coordinator of Safety & Security), 

Johnny Mahone (Warehouse Supervisor), Jean Miller (Administrative 

Assistant) 

About 
The Operations division serves over 11,000 students and approximately 

1,600 employees each day for Washington Township Schools. The vision 

of the Operations division is to provide optimal learning environments 

through multiple services to meet various student, staff and community 

needs. The Operations division is holistic, encompassing child nutrition, 

safety and security, custodial and maintenance. Ultimately, the Operations 

division seeks to maintain a safe and healthy learning and working 

environment that supports teaching and learning while protecting the 

capital investments of the district’s school facilities.

“Superior Schools in a Supportive Community”

Emergency 
Contacts 

District Safety Contact 

317-514-1259 

After School Emergencies 

317-205-3391 

MSDWT Operations 

317-205-3332 
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Did You Know? 

SafeSchools Alert System is our 

district’s tip reporting service. 

Submit tips regarding bullying, 

intimidation, harassment, 

weapons, drugs, etc. Tips may be 

submitted anonymously. 

Website: http://1217.alert1.us 

Email: 1217@alert1.us 

Text or Call: 317-672-0613 
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Metropolitan School District of Washington Township

“Superior Schools in a Supportive Community”

Summer 2016 
Highlights 

• Alternative Education facilities 

were renovated - True North 

Academy (High School) and 

Opportunity Transition (Middle 

School) 

• First Annual Custodial & 

Maintenance Cookout - photo 

below 

• Installed eight Evac-Chairs to 

ensure safe stairway descent 

during emergencies for students 

and staff 

• Completed Veterinarian Clinic 

renovation at the J.E.L. Career 

Center 

• 55th Annual MSDWT Child 

Nutrition Professionals’ Workshop - 

Excel * Engage * Energize

Summer Servings  

The Summer Food Program was in operation starting May 25th through 

July 15th.  With 3 school sites open to the public and meals transported to 

six apartment complexes and one church, the Child Nutrition Department 

served 47,194 meals to kids. The program is free to any person 18 or 

younger, and no registration or identification is required. “OneMore, 

ServeMore” was the slogan for this year’s meal program, and MSDWT met 

that goal by adding a new serving location at an apartment complex. We 

already have an additional site for next summer at Riverwood Park, 7201 

Crittenden Ave. (previously White River School). 

Congratulations to MSDWT and Child Nutrition for the great work this 

summer! 

Voter Registration 

Help shape our community by 

exercising your right to vote! 

Oct. 11, 2016 - Deadline to register 

to vote or update address or name. 

MSDWT School Resource Officer Update 

“MSDWT School Resource Officers recently attended the Indiana School 

Resource Officer Association conference in mid-July at the Fourwinds 

Resort and Marina in Bloomington, Indiana.  Some of the many topics 

presented included a school law update, information on internet crimes 

investigations, suicide prevention and disaster recovery/reunification. 

Please welcome Roosevelt Lindsey to the MSDWT Operations team, 

serving as our new Lead School Resource Officer. We will be featuring 

Officer Lindsey in the next edition of our Operations newsletter.  

Welcome Officer Lindsey!


